
 

 

June 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

We hope you have had a super half term break.  We are really looking forward to our second topic 
this term ‘Beside the Seaside’.  We will be talking about our own adventures at the seaside and 
recreating some of those experiences in Green Shoots by making our own seaside on the decking!    

The children will have the opportunity to play in the seaside role-play area and the seaside shop.  
We will be creating a wonderful sand and water wall display.  During this half term we will use the 
writing table to make postcards to send home. 

All seven Areas of Learning will be included in our activities along with more Phonics activities 
focusing on Letters and Sounds. 

To help reinforce what your child will be learning in Green Shoots, we would be grateful if you could 
talk to them about holidays and seaside trips they have had.  If your child would like to bring in a 
photograph of themselves at the seaside we would love to display them in the classroom. 

As well as our seaside activities we are all looking forward to our Sports Day Picnic on Thursday 8th 
June, Father’s Day Breakfast on Tuesday 20th June and the Big Toddle on Friday 30th June. 

We are looking forward to a fun and very busy half term! 

 

With kind regards 

Sarah Woodcock and Lynette Howell 

  


